Brendon Roberts

From: HUANG, LULU

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2017 4:14 PM

To: Brendon Roberts

Subject: RE: Martin Place Station Precinct - Response to Submissions (SSD 8351)

Dear Brendon,
Thank you for your email.
We have reviewed the RTS and have no further comments.
Should you have further questions, do not hesitate to contact me on the details below.
WAI T:R Kind regards,
Lulu Huang
Student Town Planner

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions
Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150





